
Opinion: Grateful for giving
community
To the community,

The fundraiser committee for Jake Fonken & Taryn Callahan
would like to thank you all so very much for your kindness,
care, and thoughtfulness.

The turnout for the fundraiser on Jan. 6 was amazing and
donations  for  the  silent  auction  and  raffle  exceeded  all
expectations.

We would also like to thank the Flight Deck at Lake Tahoe
Airport for providing such an amazing venue for this event. We
are so lucky to have a community like ours. Please keep Jake &
Taryn in your thoughts and prayers.

Friends of Jake & Taryn
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